VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS

NORTHFIELD POST NO. 9874
545 Mt Hermon Station Road
Northfield, Massachusetts 01360-9508

To: Town of Northfield Selectboard 17 Apr 2017
From: Northfield VFW Post 9874
SUBJECT: MEMORIAL DAY INVITATION TO ALL TOWN RESIDENTS

Northfield VFW Post 9874 invites all Northfield employees and residents to the Monday 29 May
1000 Memorial Day Parade with “Memorial Service” at Pentecost Cemetery. Reminder to all
residents; the Parade starts at the Trinitarian Church, proceeds to Pentecost Cemetery, then on
to Northfield Elementary School, and terminating at the Town Hall War Memorial. The Post
would like to convey our utmost thanks to Northfield Selectboard, Police Department, Fire
Department, Emergency Medical Services, Boy Scouts, Trinitarian Church, and the PVRS Band
for their continued participation. Peter Blake and the Northfield Elementary School are
instrumental with our “bad weather” plan which means when it rains we still provide a Memorial
Service at the Northfield Elementary School Cafeteria. Post 9874 invites all residents to please
come out on Memorial Day and join us with paying our respect to those that made the “ultimate
sacrifice”. As a “people” and as a “community” we all have so much to be grateful for and we
have members of our community, our extended family, that have lost loved one’s during times of
War or conflict. Let’s take one day to share their loss and honor their loved one! As fellow
Veterans we feel it is our solemn duty to honor “all fallen warriors™ without prejudice to race, sex,
or religion. Again, please come and join us on Memorial Day, Monday 29 May at 1000....... you
will be glad you did!
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Very respectfully;

Robert Henry

Commander, Northfield VFW Post 9874

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.




